
Atlantic Grupa d.d. – in response to an enquiry 

  

 

18 January 2010 9:36:16 

 

 

Following the media reports on take over of Podravka d.d. and enquiry of the ZSE, Atlantic 

Grupa d.d. submitted the following response:    

 

"With regard to your enquiry of this morning, as to whether the negotiations on takeover of 

Podravka d.d. from Koprivnica are ongoing, let us inform you that at this moment our 

company Atlantic Grupa d.d. is not conducting any procedures which could be considered as 

negotiations on takeover of the said company, in the sense of the Act on the Takeover of 

Joint Stock Companies." 


